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	Please reply to: Licensing


	
	Licensing & Public Protection
c/o Town Hall

Castle Circus

Torquay
Devon

TQ1 3DR

	
	My ref:
	

	
	E-mail:
	taxirenewals@torbay.gov.uk

	
	Telephone:
	01803 208025

	
	Website:
	www.torbay.gov.uk

	
	Date:
	24th May 2018


Dear Driver,
Re – Mandatory Child Sexual Exploitation (CSE) training
You have been identified as a driver who is yet to undertake their Child Sexual Exploitation (CSE) training and I am writing to offer a final chance to undertake this training for FREE. 

You will be aware that last year the Licensing Authority in conjunction with Checkpoint (a local charity) delivered some free CSE training. This is an important part of securing the safety and wellbeing of children and young people within Torbay.

At that time we advised that it was likely that the requirement to undergo this training would become mandatory for all drivers in the future and that there would be a cost involved.  I am writing now to confirm that the revision of the Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Licensing Policy that is soon to be consulted upon, does contain a requirement for CSE training to be taken, for all new and existing licensed drivers. This will therefore, become mandatory later this year at a cost in the region of £50 per session.

In advance of this new requirement, I am pleased to advise that we have been able to secure some further training which is being offered FREE!

Six dates have been secured, these are as follows:

	Date
	Time

	4th June 2018
	09:30 – 12:00 (am)

	4th June 2018
	13:00 – 15:30 (pm)

	5th June 2018
	09:30 – 12:00 (am)

	5th June 2018
	13:00 – 15:30 (pm)

	6th June 2018
	09:30 – 12:00 (am)

	6th June 2018
	13:00 – 15:30 (pm)

	18th June 2018
	09:30 – 12:00 (am)

	18th June 2018
	13:00 – 15:30 (pm) 

	19th June 2018
	09:30 – 12:00 (am)

	19th June 2018
	13:00 – 15:30 (pm)

	20th June 2018
	09:30 – 12:00 (am)

	20th June 2018
	13:00 – 15:30 (pm)


* Locations still to be confirmed *

How to Book your FREE training?
Please email taxirenewals@torbay.gov.uk with the following details:

Name –

Address –

Contact Phone Number –

Preferred Date and session (am or pm) – 

Refreshments (tea and coffee) will be provided.
Once you have emailed your preferred date and session, we will respond via email to confirm your booking and the location of the venue. 
Please also be advised that this is the final opportunity that will be offered prior to the training becoming mandatory at a significantly higher cost.

Kind regards
Gary O’Shea

Principal Officer

Licensing and Public Protection.

Please note that, apart from personal details subject to the Data Protection Act, information contained in this letter may be divulged to members of the public under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Schools and services for children and young people ● social care and housing ● recycling, waste disposal and clean streets ● community safety ● roads and transportation ● town planning ● tourism, harbours and economic regeneration ● consumer protection and licensing ● leisure, museums, libraries and arts 

If you require this in a different format or language, please contact me.


